## **Tim Carroll**

From: Jane Slater <slaterjn@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 6:05 PM

To: Tim Carroll

**Subject:** Re: Annual Appointments

Thank you. I will appreciate being re appointed to. Chilmark historical commission, park and rec, and community preservation committee...jane slater

On May 14, 2014, at 1:45 PM, Tim Carroll <execsec@chilmarkma.gov> wrote:

Dear Valued Volunteer,

I want to personally thank you for volunteering to help the town. Your participation in committee meetings is the lifeblood of our town. This email is a follow-up to my appeal on the Annual Town Meeting Handout April 28<sup>th</sup>, to people whose appointments on town committees was expiring, to please write the Board of Selectmen.

Your appointment to a town board/committee/commission(s) has expired. The Selectmen will be meeting to appoint officers for the ensuing year at their next meeting. I am writing to ask if you are considering renewing your commitment to the town for another year (or term). If you would like to request the Board of Selectmen consider you for reappoint, please give me your letter by Noon on Friday.

In past years these letters have been a simple summary of your participation over the prior year and your goals if reappointed, or they have been a one line email. It is your choice. Feel free to tell the Selectmen what you are proud of working on and your plans for the future.

Best,

Tim Carroll, Executive Secretary

eMail is considered by the Comonwealth to be a public record subject to the to the same laws as other correspondence. As a receipient of this email you are assumed to be lawfully entitled to any confidential information contained herein. Please review the regulations carefully before forwarding email to avoid unlawful disclosure of protected personal inforamtion. If you have received this email in error, please delete it immediately and call 508-645-2101.